

1 Uzupełni cechy charakterystyczne zawodów i dopisz przykłady.

- 1 earn a lot of money: banker
- 2 _____ in a team: _____
- 3 _____ people in dangerous situations: _____
- 4 _____ work opportunities for other people: _____
- 5 _____ a uniform: _____
- 6 _____ in an office: _____

5

2 Uzupełnij definicje.

- 1 A pilot flies planes.
- 2 A s writes emails and answers the phone.
- 3 A f works outside with plants and animals.
- 4 A p takes photos of people and places.
- 5 A t shows tourists around historic sites.
- 6 An a appears on TV and in films.

5

3 Z podanych wyrazów i wyrażeń ułóż dialogi w czasie **present continuous**.

- A ¹you/go/to the party/tonight?
Are you going to the party tonight?
- B No, sorry, ²we/not come

- A Really? ³what/you/do instead?

- B ⁴we/ teach /an elderly/lady to use a computer

- B ⁵we / show / her how to download different apps

- A ⁶what time/you/get home?

- B Late. Probably around 10 p.m.

5

4 Przepisz podane zdania w taki sposób, by zachowały to samo znaczenie. Zastosuj czas **present continuous** lub formę **be going to**.

- 1 My sister would like to become a lawyer one day.
My sister is going to become a lawyer one day.
- 2 What do you want to wear this evening?

- 3 Where did you arrange to meet next Wednesday?

- 4 We've got pizza for dinner tonight.

- 5 Mum and Dad reserved a room in this hotel for tonight.

- 6 I don't want to be a dentist when I leave school.

5

5 Uzupełnij zdania wyrazami z ramki oraz formą **be going to**.

do get make not leave not spend rain

- 1 Tom needs money, so he's going to get a job soon.
- 2 I want to save more, so I _____ so much next month.
- 3 _____ (you) some exercise later?
- 4 It's so cloudy now. It _____ later.
- 5 We don't want to miss our plane, so we _____ home late.
- 6 Mum _____ a cake for my birthday.

5

6 Uzupełnij dialog wyrazami z ramki.

because easy I'd love ~~part-time~~ worst

- A What ¹part-time job would you like to do?
- B I think ² _____ like to wash cars, because it's easy. What about you?
- A I'd ³ _____ to work on a farm ⁴ _____

I like working with animals. It's hard work, but I think it's fun.

- B What would your ⁵ _____ job be?
A That's ⁶ _____. Working in a clothes shop.
I hate being inside, especially in summer!

5

7 Przeczytaj tekst o planach na przyszłość czterech nastolatków. Dopasuj do każdego pytania właściwą osobę.

Hayley: I want to leave school and get a job soon! After my exams next summer, I'm going to study Physical Education at college. I want to be a fitness instructor or a PE teacher. I'm sure there are a lot of opportunities. Every student in the country has PE lessons at school!

Josh: I want to be an engineer, so I'm going to study maths, chemistry and physics A levels. Hopefully I can go to university after that. The university course is four years long, and for one of those years I'd like to work for an engineering company in France. It sounds like hard work, but good fun, too!

Katy: I'm starting university in two months' time. I'm going to study French. Before I start, though, I'm having a long holiday in Asia. I have no idea what sort of job I'm going to do in the future, but I'm hoping an idea comes to me during my university course. I love foreign languages, and I want a well-paid job where I'm fulfilled.

Zeb: I'm not interested in money. I want to be an actor. It's going to be hard, but I believe I can succeed. I'm trying to get into a drama school at the moment. I'm going to an interview at a school in London next week. Lots of people aren't successful the first time, but that's OK. I can do some voluntary work while I'm waiting.

Which person ...

- 1 doesn't know at all what job they want to do?
- 2 wants to do an artistic job? _____
- 3 is thinking about two different jobs? _____
- 4 is hoping to work in Europe for a while? _____
- 5 wants to earn well in their future job? _____
- 6 can't wait to leave school? _____

10

8 Posłuchaj rozmowy Anny i George'a o pracy taty George'a. Zakreśl właściwą opcję.

- 1 George's dad was / wasn't a lawyer for a long time.
- 2 George's dad **hated** / loved his job as a lawyer.
- 3 He **never** / often went to the gym when he was a lawyer.
- 4 In September, he's going to train to become a **fitness instructor** / police officer.
- 5 He wants to find work in **different gyms** / one gym.
- 6 Anna thinks George's dad made a **bad** / good decision.

5

10 Uzupełnij zdania wyrazami z ramki.

exams journalist love
mechanic secure towards

- 1 In the future, I'm going to do a job I love.
- 2 I'm taking my _____ next month.
- 3 I love writing so I'm going to become a _____.
- 4 My cousin is going to look for a _____ job.
- 5 I'm going to work _____ getting a catering qualification.
- 6 Mum is taking the car to a _____ on Monday morning.

5

11 Połącz połówki zdań.

- 1 A chef B
 - 2 A footballer _____
 - 3 A fashion designer _____
 - 4 A journalist _____
 - 5 A plumber _____
 - 6 A caregiver _____
- A creates different styles for clothes.
B prepares meals in a restaurant.
C fixes problems in your bathroom.
D looks after people who are ill or injured.
E plays a very popular sport.
F writes for newspapers and magazines.

5